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Hi, 

Thank you to everyone for helping with last week’s homework.  We are typing up our new words and 

generating a whole class dictionary. This year we will endeavour to increase our vocabulary and learn 

the meaning of words, to help develop our spelling and writing in general. 

 

We have continued to study the book  ‘How to Train your Dragon’ by Cressida Cowell in literacy this 

week and have completed a character study, along with SPaG work related to the text looking at 

pronouns –personal and possessive and the spelling suffix ous.  

 

Our work on the Anglo-Saxons has been very productive and we have enjoyed finding out what a 

Historian is, who St. Bede is and why he is an important character. The children also enjoyed using 

the laptops to research everyday life of the Anglo-Saxons. They worked in pairs, recording their 

finds and sharing them with the rest of the class. 

For homework, I would like the children to research Anglo-Saxon homes and villages. Can they find 

out what materials were used, how big they were, how the villages were organised and what other 

buildings were in the village? 

STEM project 

Next week, we shall begin to design an Anglo-Saxon home, ready to make a scaled down prototype in 

D&T. We shall link this to our maths; measuring, converting measurements, working out perimeters 

and scaling down. We shall use our knowledge of multiplying and dividing by 10’s and 100’s which we 

shall be developing next week.  

 

Please continue to hear your child read and help them with their spellings and times tables.  We had a 

very good success rate in this week’s times table test! 

‘ 

Thank you for your continuing support with homework. 

 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs. Archer Dytch 
 

To be returned by:  19.11.20 ( Thorsday-ready for Thorsday’s lesson, he 

he he!) 

 
 

 Thank you for helping your child with their work. 

 Please let me know if for any reason they were not able to complete it. 

 If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please do this in 
their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. I will ensure you receive a response. 

 Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, I am always willing to discuss your 
child’s work progress, attitude, behaviour, or circumstances with you. All I ask is that you make an appointment. 

 If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another 
child), please contact me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to 

ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best. 



 


